
Welcome to 2nd Grade!
Dear Families,

We are looking forward to working with your 2nd grader next year!  We hope the following

information will be helpful to you as we prepare for the 2022-2023 school year.

Second graders will report to the second grade bus duty room when they arrive at school.

Students will be allowed to eat breakfast in their classroom beginning at 7:45.  Car riders will

be dismissed at 3:00 p.m.  Bus riders will be dismissed as soon as buses arrive from the high

school, which is generally around 3:20.

Second graders need to come to school with a reusable water bottle that has their name on it.

Drinking fountains are not currently available, but water bottles can be refilled. We have a

snack in the mid-morning. Please be sure to send a healthy snack with your child each day. If

you wish to send in extras to share, that is always appreciated.

Second grade teachers communicate with parents via the Class Dojo app.

A supply list is on the back of this letter. Please note that some items are required and some

are optional. When you meet your teacher on the first day, she may have a few changes to her

supply list.Please label all of your child’s belongings so they can be easily identified if they

should become lost (especially coats, jackets, hoodies, etc.). In addition to supplies, all second

graders need to have a change of clothes in a labeled, gallon ziploc bag. We keep this in his or

her cubby in the event of an accident, spill, or fall in the mud. The nurse DOES NOT

supply extra clothing. If you do not send a change of clothes, you will be asked to pick up your

child in the event of an accident.

Breakfast and lunch will be provided for students at no cost next school year.  Snack items will

be available for purchase.

Thank you for all your effort and cooperation in making this a successful year for your child!

Sincerely,

2nd Grade Teachers

Cindy Doss Melissa Farnsworth Valerie Floyd

Emily Hooper Magan Travis



Rhea Central Elementary

2nd Grade Supply List

Required Items

These items will need to be replenished

throughout the school year when

necessary

Pencils

Scissors

Pencil pouch with zipper

Crayons (any size box)

1 package of white computer

paper

1 package of cap erasers

Glue sticks

Paper towels (3 rolls)

Kleenex (3 boxes)

Hand sanitizer

(bigger=better)

Clorox wipes (3 pack)

Zip-Lock bags (girls/quart -

boys/gallon)

Black dry erase markers (1

package)

Reusable Water Bottle

Headphones (no wireless)

Cough drops

Highlighters (any color)

Extra Donations (not required)

These are items the teacher uses for the

students throughout the year and are

appreciated at ANY time

Individually wrapped candy for

candy jar

Individually wrapped snacks to

share

Small bottled water

8.5x11 Cardstock (white or color)

Colored printer paper

8.5x11 lamination pouches

Bandaids

Any extra items from the required list

are also appreciated as some students do

not arrive with all the supplies needed.

Thank you for helping our students!


